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February 9, 2000
Call to Order: Ted Ward, President opened the meeting at 11:10 am.

Attending:  President: Ted Ward
Vice President: Wes Wonderlin
Treasurer: Gregory Werich
Past President: George Walker
District 1 Representative: Todd McKechnie
District 2 Representative: Eric Zimmerman
District 3 Representative: Susan Rice
District 5 Representative: Paul McGriff
District 6 Representative: Scott Dawson
District 7 Representative: Allison Juliot

Secretary’s Report:  The secretary’s report was read by each member and accepted without any
changes.

Motion: Wes Wonderlin

2nd: Allison Juliot

Approved: Unanimously

Treasurer’s Report:  Greg Werich explained and discussed the new balances

Savings Account Balance as of 12-06-99 $8,444.68
Checking Account Balance as of 12-06-99 $6.103.12
Total $14,547.80

The board decided to pay our lobbyist $3,000 for his work for the year 2000. A bonus will be
decided after the legislative session.

Revised Motion: Scott Dawson

2nd: Paul McGriff

Approved: Unanimously

Membership: The board discussed at length the job description and title of the person we plan to
hire to elevate the membership duties from the secretary. The person’s title will be Membership
Services Coordinator. Eric Zimmerman volunteered to write the job description and reports it
will be completed by our next meeting. George Walker presented a copy of the rough draft for
the new POPAI application pamphlet. George reported that he should have the pamphlet
completed shortly.

Education: The committee decided that the fall conference will be held on August 16 and 17,
2000. The committee also talked about changing the order of the conference.
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turned in before April 1, 2000. Interviews of the applicants are scheduled for April 12, 2000.
The scholarship committee consists of Paul McGriff, Wes Wonderlin, Todd McKechnie, and
Allison Juliot. Each District representative will get a revised application within two weeks from
Paul. Each representative was encouraged to the get word out about the scholarship.

Corporate Membership and Legislation: George updated the board on the legislative activity.
Both Senate bill #76 (death benefits for probation officers) and bill #433 (community transition
program) made it out of committees and will probably be approved during this legislative
session. Each representative was given a copy of the bills.

Old Business/ New Business : Ted Ward showed new and improved POPAI Website. The
website is still under construction, but it is operational. The address is www.gopopai.org. Due to
the web page, the board is thinking about creating a technology commitee.

The board approved the request to remain an affiliate member of APPA ($250). Paul McGriff
will call APPA to get an invoice and then send it to Greg Werich. Motion: George Walker 2nd:
Eric Zimmerman Approved: Unanimously

The board also decided to give up to $500 to assist APPA at the Sexual Offender and Internet
Conference this spring. Motion: George Walker 2nd: Eric Zimmerman Approved: Unanimously
Ted Ward showed us the thank you card from the family of Tom Frederick for the flowers from
POPAL

We also discussed the reasons why the November 1999 Newsletter was not printed and the
POPAI calenders were not purchased. The board agreed that this should not happen again.

Adjournment: Motion: Everyone
2nd: Everyone
Approved: Unanimously

Next meeting set for March 8, 2000 at 11:00 am.




